
We have three excellent Hebrew teachers and a proven curriculum.
There is a mandatory orientation for all students and parents on September 30th.
CMS and UCPS require 140 hours of class time for one credit. In order to meet this
requirement, classes will meet for 2 hours each week.
There is an entrance exam for Hebrew 1 on September 2nd over Zoom (students
who do not pass the exam will need to do remedial Aleph Bet classes on
Wednesday nights in September).
This is a real class. Homework will be assigned and grades will be recorded.
CMS and UCPS require a final exam (CMS exam worth 20% of final grade).
Students will do independent study to make up excessive absences.
To meet the hourly requirement, some extracurricular activities will be required. 
There will be optional review classes for 2nd - 4th year students over Zoom on
September 16th and 23rd.

Hebrew High is proud to offer Hebrew for Credit. Classes have been approved by
Charlotte Mecklenburg Schools (CMS) and Union County Public Schools (UCPS).

Students will receive one year of language credit for every two years they participate
and pass their Hebrew for Credit Class. Please note that UCPS will count as pass/fail

only and will not affect your GPA .

 First year students will sign up for Hebrew 1. Students who took Hebrew 1 last year
will sign up for Hebrew 2, etc. All Hebrew classes will meet from 5-7pm on Wednesday

nights at Shalom Park or virtually over Zoom. The cost is $200 which includes all
materials needed for the class. The Hebrew High registration form includes a section

to sign up for Hebrew for Credit. You can find this registration form at
www.hebrewhigh.org

HEBREW FOR CREDIT

Contact Megan Harkavy at mharkavy@hebrewhigh.org or
704-944-6788 for questions
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